
 
 
October 17, 2013 
 
 
Honorable Mayor, Commissioner’s and City Manager: 
 
The Flagler Village Improvement Association had its regular monthly 
meeting today.  The following resolution was unanimously passed: 
 
The Flagler Village Improvement Association recognizes a unique and 
positive relationship as partners in the CRA redevelopment efforts with our 
neighbors, and in the spirit of neighborly respect and acknowledgement of 
an important historic civic leader, we would request, that Flagler Village 
Civic Association would implement its own street naming program within 
the neighborhood boundaries and as a first order of business that NE 6th 
Street be co-named with E. Sistrunk Blvd. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Flagler Village Improvement Association Board of Directors 
 
Jim Ellis 
Alan Hooper 
Ron Feldman 
Doug McCraw 
Mark Mattern 
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